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MCWD Campus Paving Project 
The Mammoth Community Water District is OPEN for business while pavement improvements occur at its 

offices, 1315 Meridian Boulevard, Mammoth Lakes, CA.   
 

Mammoth Lakes, California – The District is currently doing extensive pavement improvements at its main 
offices located at 1315 Meridian Boulevard, Mammoth Lakes, CA. District services and offices will remain 
open for all in-person customer support during regular business hours (Monday – Friday, 7:30 a.m.- 4:30 p.m.) 
with only minor disruptions depending on the phase of the project. Laboratory services offered to mutual water 
companies and those outside of the District Service Boundary for water testing are still available. However, 
water samples are to be dropped off at the Administration building, rather than the laboratory building while the 
improvements are being completed in the lower portion of the campus. Staff are posting signage to help 
communicate changes to the customer’s traffic flow as the project evolves. Pavement improvements are 
anticipated to be completed by December 2024. 
 

### 
 

MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD strives to 
provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship role. 
We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of the information and 
services available to support this goal. 

 


